
Sir Arthur TV. Currie, 
Principal,
McGill University, Montreal.

Dear Sir Arthur

Please allow me to thank you on behalf of

the executive of the Ottawa Valley Graduates Society of

McGill University for your most inspiring auuress to our 

Graduates of Old McGill on Wednesday. It has left its

effect on us all.

The Press have apparently appreciated 

your advocation of National Government, and it should 

cause a lot of serious thinking by our politicians.

We were indeei fortunate in having 

our Honarary President ,Dr. P.D.Ross, act as your host 

during your stay in Ottawa. I would like to appologise 

for not being able to be with you during the day.

Again thnking you and hoping you will 

be with us again in the near future ,

Y ours very a ira 

Robert. C. Berry.

President.

erely,
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